
Monday 30th June 

Y2 Houghton Tower trip  

Tuesday 1st July  

Y6 Leavers Service at St George’s 

Church with Blackburn Diocese 

Wednesday 2nd July 

Y6 High school transition day  

Reception—Y5 transition morning 

Reception Trust experience   

Thursday 3rd July 

Y1 Trust Experience 

Friday 4th July 

Summer Fair 330-5pm  

Monday 7th July 

Y4 trip to Bolton Museum 

Tuesday 8th July 

New reception transition visit 

Wednesday 9th July 

Reception trip—Leyland Museum 

Thursday 10th July 

New reception transition visit 

Friday 11th July 

Non uniform day for sweets and 

chocolates for Summer Bingo 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

WOW! Our Dance Festival was incredible and I could not have been prouder! Thank you for all your 

positive feedback. The children really enjoyed themselves and it was a delight to watch their faces as 

they performed. A special thanks to our staff who have supported and guided the children in learn-

ing the dances and songs and who gave up their time to ensure the Dance Festival could go ahead. 

Thank you to all our parents and carers who came along to support our children and share our cele-

bration of dance and music. Our children were amazing and performed brilliantly, what an amazing 

experience for them.  

Friday 4th July sees our Summer Fair taking place. If you are able to help set up before the fair or 

help run a stall during the event, please contact the school office so that we can pass your infor-

mation on to the PTFA. Any support would be greatly appreciated. A huge thanks to the PTFA for 

their organisation of this event, without them, it would not be possible. 

We will also be hosting a Summer Bingo event on Wednesday 16th July at 330pm. Weather depend-

ent, this may take place out on the field so please be prepared to bring picnic blankets and camping 

chairs. On Friday 11th July, we will be having a non uniform event to collect donations of sweets and 

chocolates for our Bingo event. Thank you in advance for your generosity and support.  

Lancashire Local Authority has announced they will also be providing vouchers for the summer for 

those families who are eligible for free school meals. These will be emailed out during the last week 

of the academic year. If you think you might be eligible for free school meals, please visit the link 

Free school meals - Lancashire County Council If you have any questions or need support doing this, 

please contact the school office.  

There are many events and camps taking place over the summer. On the reverse of the newsletter 

and attached are some flyers with more details surrounding these events.  

Please contact the school office if you have any questions regarding any of the information shared 

within the newsletter. 

Our school reports will be sent home with your child on Friday 11th July. These reports will also con-

tain information linked to any statutory assessments that have taken place.  

Mr Houghton will be visiting school on Wednesday 2nd July as part of our transition process.  

As always, if there has been a change to your circumstances or you require any support or guidance, 

please do not hesitate to get in touch. We are always here for our families.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Burger  

Headteacher  

June 30th 2025 

Reception 89% 

Year 1 91% 

Year 2 97% 

Year 3 93% 

Year 4 85% 

Year 5 90% 

Year 6 96% 

Whole School 92% 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=3


June 30th 2025 

Families can now access their HAF codes and start 
booking free activities for eligible children over the summer holidays. You can view the different holiday camps 
on our website Holiday Activity and Food (HAF) Clubs | Chorley. 

We’re also inviting families to our FREE HAF Fun Day on Saturday 29th June (leaflet attached) – it’s a great 
chance for them to see what’s on offer and get support with codes and bookings if needed.  

We have also attached further information to our email with our newsletter.  

https://chorley.gov.uk/haf

